
From: Ronald Bobroff <bobroffronald@gmail.com> 
Date: 3 August 2018 at 2:01:59 pm AEST 

To: SMHSallyRawsthorne <sally.rawsthorne@fairfaxmedia.com.au> 
Subject: Elaines 40 years of service to Charity 

Dear Sally , 

 
I omitted to mention that my family have been much involved in charity work for the needy ,ill and aged within the 
Johannesburg jewish and wider community. 

 
Elaine worked tirelessly for more than 40 years on the Jewish Woman’s Benevolent Society which raises  funds and provides a 
host of services to the aged ,ill ,lonely and needy members of the community- Jewish and non Jewish . 

 
My daughters are / were likewise involved in similar activities and I participated in supporting a  
range of charities ,including becoming a “Pillar “ of the Johannesburg community and which committed me to making very 

substantial donations  to its “ helping hand “ projects . 
 
Our Practice provided ongoing pro bono advice on all legal issues, to indigent persons of all races from its establishment in 

1975 ,and also provided an advisory service to Ms Pauline Lipson ,who ran the Johannesburg Legal Aid clinic for many 
decades until her retirement to Melbourne some years ago . 
 

We are not bad people, and don’t deserve the tragedy which has been brought upon us by the truly vile persons at discovery 
,and their equally evil proxies  
 

Ronald  
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